
 

SCHEDULE REMINDERS 

 

WEDNESDAY 2 NOVEMBER 

Year 11 Prizegiving begins at 1.30pm and will finish by 3.00pm 

Year 9, 10 12 and 13 students will be released at 12.50pm. They are expected to go straight 

home. 

This is the last day for Year 11 students, unless they are asked to come in for extra lessons 

in regard to NCEA Level 1. They will be issued with their reports as well as admission slips 

for NZQA examinations if they have externals. 

 

THURSDAY 3 NOVEMBER 

YEAR 12 Prizegiving begins at 1.30pm and will finish by 3.00pm 

Year 9, 10 and 12 students will be released at 12.50pm. They are expected to go straight 

home. 

Year 13 students will be having a special function in the gym courtyard. 

This is the last day for both Year 12 and 13 students. They will be issued with their reports 

as well as admission slips for NZQA examinations if they have externals. 

 

YEAR 13 Prizegiving begins at 7.00pm and will finish at approximately 9.30pm 

Supper will be served in the Library at the conclusion of the ceremony. 

Parents are asked to be seated by 6.50pm. 

Students will be issued with their reports at the end of the prizegiving. 

 

On both 2 November and 3 November, buses run at the normal time, and pupils may use 

the Library Homework Centre. 

 

Parking 

Just a reminder that parking will be at a premium for all prizegivings, so please allow for this 

in your planning. 

 

 



NCEA Examinations begin on Wednesday 9 November. Students will be issued with their 

admission slips on their last day. Copies of these are also available via students’ login on the 

NZQA Website, and the Student Centre will be able to print a copy if students forget to bring 

it. They have to have it in order to get in! 

Parents are reminded to phone the school if your son or daughter is ill and cannot attend an 

examination. We do a roll check at each examination, and parents will be phoned if we 

cannot account for a student’s absence. There is a half hour window of opportunity for 

students to get here if they have made a mistake about the time of an examination.    

Start times are 9.30am and 2.00pm.                              

Also these examinations cannot be rescheduled. 

 

 

JUNIOR EXAMINATIONS are on Monday 7th and Tuesday 8th of November 

On both these days we are running a different time schedule: 

Form time: 9.00 – 9.20am 

Examination 1: 9.30 – 11.30am 

Lunch: 11.30 – 12.30 

Examination 2: 12.40 – 2.40pm 

 

The examination timetable is: 

Year 9: Monday: Social Studies and English 

  Tuesday: Science and Mathematics 

Year 10:  Monday: Mathematics and Science 

    Tuesday: English and Social Studies 

 

The last day for the Junior school is Friday 9 December, with Prizegiving scheduled to begin 

at 11.00am. 

 

Please phone the school if you need further clarification about anything. 

 

 

Elizabeth Spooner 

Associate Principal 


